
WEEK BEGINNINING 27th NOVEMBER:  

 
Monday 27th November:                                                                                                       
Nativity tickets on sale—2 per family per performance  
2.45: Class 2 Advent Assembly - All welcome  
Clubs    
3.30-4.30: Dodgeball Disco with DJ Danny (Y2-Y6) 
 

 
Tuesday 28th November: 
 
             
 
Wednesday 29th November:                
9.05: Stay and Pray Class 1 
 
 
Thursday  30th November:                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          
Clubs  
3.30-4.30: Mini Runners with The Wigan Runner   
3.30-4.30: Choir with Mrs Dyson  
 

 

Friday 1st December: 

Last day to drop off Shoebox Fairies donations  

2.00: Hatty Visit  

2.15: Tuck Shop (£1) 

 

6.00-8.00: TAEKWON-DO IN THE SCHOOL HALL 

WEEK BEGINNINING 4th DECEMBER:  

 
Monday 4th December:                                                                                                      
Nativity tickets on general  sale 
2.45: Mini Vinnies Assembly -Christmas tree  
decorating - All welcome  
Clubs    
3.30-4.30: Dodgeball Disco with DJ Danny (Y2-Y6) 
3.30-4.30: Draw with Sean with Sean Perkins  

Tuesday 5th December: 
3.30: Friends of St Joseph’s Christmas Movie Night  
            
Wednesday 6th December:                
9.05: Stay and Pray Class 2 
2.00-3.00: Dads and Lads  
 
Thursday  7th December:  
2.00-3.00: Class 1 Stay & Play - parents welcome  
2.30-4.00 - FOSJ Festive Afternoon - All welcome          
                                                                                                                                
Clubs  
3.30-4.30: Mini Runners with The Wigan Runner   
3.30-4.30: Choir with Mrs Dyson  
 

Friday 8th December: 

Christmas Jumper Day  

8.45: Santa Dash - all welcome to join in  

2.00: Hatty Visit  

2.15: Tuck Shop (£1) 

 

6.00-8.00: TAEKWON-DO IN THE SCHOOL HALL 

ST. JOSEPH’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Friday 24
th

 November 2023 

It has started to feel festive this week in school, with the children singing songs for the Nativity and  
Carol Concert! We have so many lovely events coming up, so please keep you eye on Dojo for any news 

and information!  

Mini Mission of the Week 

To share and develop our talents  

 



FOSJ events 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Pre-Loved Christmas Jumper Sale  
There will be a pre-loved Christmas jumper sale on 
Thursday 30th November. Please donate any out-

grown jumpers by Monday 27th November. See flyer 
on Dojo for more detail. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Mini Vinnie’s Toy and Book Cycle 
On 12th December Mini Vinnie’s will be hosting a toy 
and book cycle. If you have any books or toys to  
donate please bring them in no later than Monday 11th 
December. Children may bring up to £3 to spend on 
the day. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Consultation on Proposed Reduction in the Published 
Admission Number 2025-2026 

Please use the link to see all information regarding the 
reduction of our admissions number for September 

2025.  
https://st-josephs-catholic-wigan.secure-

primarysite.net/proposed-admission-for-2025-2026/ 
 
 

Hope you all have a great weekend! 

Love from everyone at St Joseph’s! 

xxx 

Mini Mission Award 

The nominees for our Mission award:  

Alfie S (R)  Jaxx P (Y2) 

Jack M (Y4)  Jeana S (Y5) 

And the winners are…..     

Alfie & Jack! 

Whole School Worships 
Our Worships this term will take place at 2.45pm on: 
Monday 27th November: Class 2 ‘Advent’ 
Monday 4th December:  Mini Vinnies Worship -  
decorating the Christmas  tree.  

 
Stay & Pray 

Our ‘Stay & Pray Worships’ this half term will take place 
at 9am-9:10am on: 
Wednesday 29th November: EYFS 
Wednesday 6th December: Class 2 
Parents please wait in the foyer to be taken up to class. 

 

Decorating the Christmas Tree  
We would like to invite the  

children to bring in a Christmas 
tree decoration on Monday 4th 

December. This will take place dur-
ing the Mini Vinnie Worship at 
2.45pm, everyone welcome.  

 
The Shoebox Fairies  

This year we are supporting the local charity 'The  

Shoebox Fairies', by getting involved with the Christmas 
Shoebox Appeal. The boxes go out to the people of  

Wigan who need them the most. Please see the flyers 
on Dojo for more information about providing a  

Christmas shoebox. We ask that shoeboxes are brought 
in no later than Friday 1st December.  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

Friends Of St Joseph’s Christmas Markets   
Unfortunately, FOSJs are no longer able to run this 

event.  
 

Tweak of the Week Award 

The nominees for our Tweak of the Week award:  

Edwin A (R)  Erin H (Y1) 

Elsie G (Y4)  George S (Y6) 

And the winners are…..   

 Elsie & George!  


